United Lutheran Church
208 W. Maple Street
Ringsted, IA 50578

Dear friends of loved ones who are resting in St. John’s and St. Paul’s cemeteries, 

It’s hard to believe another year has come and gone!  We are so incredibly grateful to you and so many United Lutheran legacies who have joined us in planning for the future of our cemeteries and we thank you!

This letter is to give you an update on how United’s Cemetery Fund project is going. Since 2018 this will be our 6th letter sent and we are proud to say during this time we have raised over $102,892.00 towards the cemetery endowment fund, but we still have a ways to go! This money does not include the funds set aside from money donated years ago to cemetery maintenance or the interest that has been gained with investing CD’s.  

As many of you know our goal is to raise at least $200,000 dollars or more in order produce enough interest to maintain the beauty and function of both cemeteries. As we stated before we are currently able to afford the yearly maintenance, but the trend of diminishing population and reduction of cemetery lot sales has us concerned about our ability in the future. We continue to ask that you keep this project in your thoughts and prayers down the road, especially if you have family members buried there or are considering purchasing a lot in the future. This may be a great opportunity to send a memorial for a loved one or those who have recently passed.

We are happy and proud of where we have come, and we would like to thank all those who have helped communicate this effort. We ask that you talk to others who have left the area and let them know about our project and if you know of others that might be interested, please let us know by letter or phone call 712-866-0881.    

If you would like to donate again or are a first-time donor, please write a check out to: 
United Lutheran Church Cemetery Fund or ULC Cemetery and mail it to:
United Lutheran Church
Attn: Cemetery Fund
208 W. Maple Street
Ringsted, IA 50578
Thank you and God bless!
Sincerely,

United Lutheran Church Council


